Ire Jo We Greene,
207 E, Kansas,

Dear Bill:

Your letter of the 18th, together with the
time slips for your work during the Summer Session,
was received this morning. I have included your name
on the August payroll for $9.63, and I am glad we have
this matter straightened out to your satisfaction.

Dre. Allen is in Iowa this week attending the
coaching school, and for that reason I am acknowledging
your letter. Your check for the above amount will pro-
bably be sent to you about the 10th of September..

Sincerely yours,

Secretary (pro tem)



